
Hull Auto Club - Velocette Trophy Trial, Wether Hill Farm, Farndale Sunday 27th June 

We have now received the necessary permission from NYCC & NYMNP to run our trial on 

27th June starting at 11:00. 

Entries are now open via the ACU website on-line system and will stay open until Thursday 

at 18:00 unless full before then.   

The event will consist of 4 laps of 10 sections for adults and Youth A, B and C. No D class or 

conducted.   

To comply with the requirements of the NYCC to be able to run the trial we need 3 adult 

track crossing marshals – ideally 4 to do a relief system.  

They could be parents who cannot get round the course walking, riders who would not 

normally ride this type of event or someone who wouldn’t mind sitting at a track side for a 

few hours etc. If they have a trials bike, they could sign on as a marshal and do a stint at a 

road crossing for a certain time then move on to the next and between times the spare man 

could watch sections between those road crossings.  For doing this job, we will offer these 

people a free ride for them or a family member at a later trial. 

Please contact Jim Austermuhle on 01751 417455 if you can help. 

 

 

 

  


